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Public Comment
Draft Construction Permit

From: "Danny Green" <dgreenb2@pacbell.net> Deadline: 6/11/08 by 12 p.m.
To: commentietters@waterboards.ca.gov; dgreen52@pacbell.net

Date: Mon, Jun 9, 2008 3:22 PM

Subject: Comment Letter-Construction Permit

ATTENTION.

Jeanine Townsend,Clerk to the Board

this is not the solution to the problem .It is just another layer of
confusion added to the already messed up policies of government to try and
fix something that the government has no business dealing with. It will add

- unreasonable costs that our population in this building industry cannot
pay.Plus,it opens up another avenue for lawers who are out there trolling
for something to sue someone over.In short this is BAD LAW.

Sincefl_y _
Dannhy B.Green
DBG PLUMBING INC.
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